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On page 10 of his testimony, Mr. Duvall states that the pro-forma NPC for PACW are $580.6 million and the amount applicable to Washington are $131.4 million. Please update these costs with the latest fuel cost, purchase prices and other information available as of April 2013. Provide Exhibit GND-2 in Excel with all supporting workpapers reflecting the updated costs for PACW. Provide also updated exhibits and workpapers showing the calculation of the updated amount applicable to the Washington jurisdiction.

Response to PC Data Request 120		

Please refer to Confidential Attachment PC 120-1 for the requested updated pro forma PacifiCorp West Control Area (WCA) net power costs (NPC) including corrections, new contracts and contract updates, and the Company’s latest Official Forward Price Curve (OFPC) dated March 29, 2013.  A one-off study was prepared for each change, as was a cumulative study incorporating all of the changes.  A summary of the WCA NPC results is contained in the file “_WAGRC14 Correction and Update Summary.xlsx.”  Supporting data and workpapers for each of the changes are contained in the folder “Data.”  GRID model output and NPC reports for each of the studies are contained in the folders “Runs” and “Scenarios,” respectively.  A GRID project containing all of the studies is provided as “GRID Project - WA GRC UE-130043 (GRC CY2014) Update CONF.zip.”  The Washington allocations of the updated NPC are detailed in Attachment PC 120-2.  

Confidential information is provided subject to the terms and conditions of the protective order in this proceeding.

Confidential Attachment PC 120-1 is provided in electronic format only.


PREPARER:  Collin Thomas / Dan MacNeil / Teresa Tang

SPONSOR:  Gregory N. Duvall



